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May 28, 2019 
 

SUBMITTED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 

 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attention: International Bureau/ Satellite Division 

 

Re: Request for Registration Cancellation - Earth Station Call Sign WJ-56, File No. 

SES-RWL-20110627-00740.      

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Cablevision Systems Long Island, we hereby request cancellation of the above-

referenced earth station.  The station is no longer operational and will not be restored to service. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me by phone or e-mail. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 /s/Russell H. Fox 

  

 Russell H. Fox 

 

 


